
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Threatens Putin, Condoling him for Russian Aircraft
Accident in Sinai
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    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, sent a telegram of

condolences to Russian President Vladimir Putin for the incident of Russian civilian aircraft

crash in Sinai on Sunday October 1st,2015.
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His Eminence offered his deepest condolences to the Russian people and the families of the

victims, expressing his confidence in the ability of Russian leadership to bypass the crisis.
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The Russian civilian aircraft had crashed in the Egyptian Sinai as a result of downing. A

militant group affiliated to the terrorist organization ISIS in Egypt claimed responsibility

for this incident.


